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Nadeau, Jessica

From: Tatyana Eckstrand <tx22@tidewater.net>
Sent: Wednesday, August 7, 2024 1:00 PM
To: DEP Rule Comments
Subject: Comment on Chapter 428: Stewardship Program for Packaging

EXTERNAL: This email originated from outside of the State of Maine Mail System. Do not click links or open 
attachments unless you recognize the sender and know the content is safe. 

DEP, 
 
I am writing to express my full support for the EPR for Packaging rules. The Department of Environmental 
Protection has crafted a solid framework that will improve Maine's recycling efforts and reduce waste. It 
is important that we implement this program now to provide the necessary support to our municipalities. 
 
To create a more equitable system that supports all towns in managing packaging rates, I recommend 
ensuring fair reimbursements for non-readily recyclable materials and considering the capacities and 
situations of different communities. I urge the Board to adopt the EPR for Packaging rules, setting an 
example for other states and contributing to a cleaner, more sustainable Maine. Thank you. 
 
Sincerely, 
Tatyana Eckstrand 
514 Duck Puddle Rd. 
Waldoboro, ME 04572 


